Week of April 19
Church in Los Angeles

The whole church will meet together Lord’s Day, May 3, 10 am, at Los Angeles Trade Tech College
(same location we used in May and October of last year). After the meeting we will all have lunch together
at the college. Ask the Lord to bring each one of us out of our homes, out of our meeting places, and out of
our languages with an exercised spirit for more blending into the reality of one Body.

During this time we will also have the annual business meeting of the church.

Summer Training

This is the month to register for the summer training. Let us pray that an increased number in Los
Angeles have a desire to participate in the training to receive the ministry.

Korean-speaking Gospel in Los Angeles

All the Korean-speaking saints went to a park for a blending meeting Lord's Day, April 12. This was
also a time for the gospel. More than 15 new ones joined this time and enjoyed the “I am that I am” God
who called Moses. Please pray that they would be in strong connection with us.

Full-Time Trainings
Most full-time trainings around the earth will conclude their current term in June. Please pray for:
» the graduating trainees’ willingness to seek the Lord and wait for His leading for their future;
» the graduating trainees to be kept by the Lord after they leave the training atmosphere;
* new trainees to be brought to every training for the fall term in greater number than the graduates.

Ventura County

There are currently homes open for meetings (in English and Chinese and one in Spanish) in nearly
every city in Ventura County: Thousand Oaks, Simi Valley, Moorpark, Camarillo, Oxnard, and Ventura, as
well as in Oak Park, an unincorporated community on the edge of L.A. County. There are also saints living
in Westlake Village and Agoura Hills, which are actually in L.A. County. We also have some students living
on the CSUCI campus, which is south of Camarillo, outside the city limits.

We continue to pray for increase in each of the cities, and for spreading throughout Ventura county, so
that eventually the Lord would raise up a lampstand in every city.

France

The national conference will be April 25-26 in Paris. Please pray that the Lord will take a further step
in France and in all of Europe by releasing His up-to-date word to the saints and the seeking ones who
attend this conference.

Nepal

There will be a blending time in Kathmandu, Nepal this weekend.

Announcements
1. Morning revival: week 4 of Crystallization-Study of Exodus.

2. The summer training will be June 29 to July 4. Some video trainings in L.A. will begin June 29, some
later. Registration should be completed by April 26. Donation is $155 for Anaheim, $80 for video.

3. The 6th Grade Conference fellowship and preparation meeting will be Saturday, April 25, in
Anaheim, 9:30 am to noon.

4. The Memorial Day conference will be Friday night, May 22 through Monday morning, May 25 in St.
Louis. Conference information is at www.churchinlosangeles.org/prayer/.

5. The Los Angeles Summer School of Truth will be July 24 to August 1.
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